STATE OF COLORADO

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION, MINING AND SAFETY
Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman St., Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203
Phone: (303) 866-3567

FAX: (303) 832-8106

December 17, 2012

Randy Schafer
40586 Co.Rd 21
Haxtun, CO 80731

COLORADO
DIVISION OF

RECLAMATION
MINING

SAFETY

RE: DRMS File No. M-2012-048, Pickard Pit, 110 Construction Materials Reclamation

Permit Application Package, Incompleteness

Dear Mr. Schafer:

On November 16, 2012 The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received the
110 Construction Materials Reclamation Permit Application Package for the Pickard Pit, file No.
M-2012-048. On December 10, 2012, the Division received the total amount for the application
fee. The preliminary review of the application package determined that the following items
must be received before the Division can consider your application as being submitted and
technical review can begin:

6.3.5 Exhibit E-Map

1) Mining Plan Map
Outline and label existing disturbances within and/or adjacent to the permit boundary
(e.g, previously mined areas).

2) Reclamation plan Map
State the average thickness of replaced overburden by reclamation area or phase.

6.3.7 Exhibit G Source of Legal Right-to-Enter.

3) Provide a description of the basis for legal right to enter to the site and conduct
mining and reclamation. This rule states that the letter needs to be notarized. Also, the
terminology used should refer to the right to mine, rather than to the right to “explore”.

All other required items appear to be present in the submitted application package. Please
provide two sets of the items listed above. Until we receive the items that are presently lacking
we cannot process the application further. Please provide the requested material within 60

Office of Office of

Minad | and Rarlamatinn Nanver o Grand lunction o NDuranen Artive and Inarctive Minac



days of the date of this letter, or the application may be denied. Once we have received these
items we can call the application complete and begin the 30-day adequacy review.

Materials may be sent directly to the Division’s office in Denver.
Sincerely,
Tgﬁm o dome
Tyler O’'Donnell
Environmental Protection Specialist

Cc: Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS



